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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we celebrated the Hindu festival of Holi with dancing, singing, traditional food and 

throwing powder paint at each other. The children had so much fun! 

In English we completed the writing of our plays and they are all amazing! 

In Maths we did some more on decimals looking at multiplying and dividing by 10 and 100. 

On Monday we went on class trip where we explored the Romans, making coins, testing out 

catapults and exploring artefacts. I believe the children had a great time and they behaved 

really well. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was Christian Aid. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Georgie for her lovely finger puppet and Freddie for his great marks in his 

phonics assessment 

Headteacher's Award: Orson for showing so much love, perseverance and independence in 

his work 

Shining Stars: All of Otters for their behaviour and effort on the school trip 

Pupil Voice: “I don’t have the mental capabilities for this!” – when sewing. 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 2nd June: First Day of Term 6 


